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Foundation Liaison Update 
 

The ISU Foundation has a new web-based reporting system.  Please sign up to attend 
training for the new system, if you haven’t done so already.  
 
If you need to sign up for training, please contact Sally Moffet from the Foundation at 4-
6466 or sally.moffet@foundation.iastate.edu.   
 
Training for the new system will continue into October.  The old Seagate system will not be 
shut down until everyone has attended a training session.  The foundation is planning on 
shutting down the old system around November 1st.  
 
As the Foundation liaison, Renee Dolan is attending the training sessions on behalf of the 
Controller’s Department to answer any questions relating to the 497 parallel accounts or 
University procedures.  Please contact Renee at 4-5331 or rldolan@iastate.edu if you have 
any questions or concerns with ISU Foundation accounts. 
 
 


